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% Phone: (530) 573-7900
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¥ Fax: (530) 541-7049

http://edcgov.us/dot

Fax: (530) 626-0387

DATE: July 1, 2010
TO: All Prospective Bidders
SUBJECT: Response to Bidders’ Inquiries No. 1
Rubicon 5 Erosion Control Project (Contract No. PW 09-30490, CIP
No. 95178)
INQUIRY PAGE OR
NO. DRAWING INQUIRY/RESPONSE
NO.
1. n/a Question: What is the anticipated start date?
Answer: The Contract award date is scheduled for action by
the El Dorado County Board of Supervisors on July
27,2010, and Notice to Proceed is anticipated to be issued
approximately one month after award.
2. Notice to Question: How many days in the Contract?
Bidders (page
N-1) Answer: The Contract time shall be THIRTY FIVE (35)
WORKING DAYS.
3. Special Question: Since a section of Rubicon Drive is one-way, will
Provisions the County allow the Traffic Control Plan to include reverse
§4-1.03 (page | flow as an option on Rubicon Drive.
SP-9),
§10-1.00 (page | Answer: The Traffic Control Plan submitted by the
SP-40), Contractor will be considered upon review and approval of
§10-1.03 (page | the Engineer.
SP-55) &
§10-1.04 (page
SP-57)
4. Special Question: Does the County consider Boulder Busters
Provisions explosive devices?
§10-1.10 (page
SP-59), Answer: The County does not consider a pneumatic drill
with a boulder busting charge an explosive device.
5. Special Question: Is there only 85 square feet of paving in the job?
Provisions
§10-1.00 (page | Answer: Any paving outside of ltem 30, “Misc Paving” bid
SP-52) item is paid for within the respective bid items.
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6. Special Question: Who will be responsible for the survey staking of
Provisions | the job?
§5-1.53 (page
SP-27) ‘| Answer: Survey staking will be completed by County staff.

Holders who have already mailed their proposal can contact Patty Scott at (530) 573-7900
(email; patricia.scott@edcgov.us) or Steve Kooyman at (530) 573-7900 (email:
steve.kooyman @ edcgov.us) to arrange return of their proposal.

Inform all suppliers and subcontractors as necessary.

The Department of Transportation is only sending this response to bidders’ inquiries by
posting on the following website: http:/www.edcgov.us/DOT.bids.html.

Responses to bidder inquiries, unless incorporated into formal addenda to the
contract, are not a part of the contract, and are provided to the bidder’s convenience
only. In some instances, the question and answer may represent a summary of the
matters discussed rather than a word-for-word recitation. The availability or use of
information provided in the responses to bidder inquiries is not to be construed in
any way as a waiver of the provisions of Section 2-1.03, “Examination of Plans,
Specifications, Contract, and Site Work,” of the Standard Specifications or any other
provision of the contract, the plans, Standard Specifications, or Special Provisions,
nor to excuse the contractor from full compliance with those coniract requirements.

Bidders are cautioned that subsequent responses or contract addenda may affect or
vary a response previously given. -

Sincerely,

L),

Donaldo Palarcan, P.E. .
Senior Civil Engineer

c: Janel Gifford, DOT
Steve Kooyman, DOT






